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17th October 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Further to yesterday’s email, Coach Connor would like to start a football team with the aim of playing football 
matches against other local schools and participating in football tournaments. He would also like to start a Netball 
team, again with the aim of playing matches against other local schools and participate in Netball tournaments. 
 
Due to popular demand, we have decided to split the year groups and run the football club across two days. 
Years 1-3 will train afterschool on a Wednesday 3.20pm - 4.20pm and Years 4-6 will train afterschool on a 
Thursday 3.20pm - 4.20pm.  
 
The Netball team will train afterschool on a Tuesday 3.20pm - 4.20pm 
 
These clubs will be provided free of charge. 
 
Spaces are limited to 25 children per session and will be allocated on a first come first serve basis.  
 
If your child is in Year 1-3 and you had already booked a Thursday football session, this will automatically be 
moved to the Wednesday and you do not need to do anything further. Please contact the office, if you have 
booked a space but your child does not want to attend, as we can then offer this space to another child. 
 
If your child is keen to join one of the teams and you have yet to book a space, please do so via your school 
gateway app. 
 
The first Football training session for Years 1, 2 and 3 will take place tomorrow, Wednesday 18th October. 
 
The first Football training session for Years 4, 5 and 6 will take place this Thursday, 19th October. 
 
The first Netball training session for Years 4, 5 and 6 will take place on Tuesday 31st October 
 
In a bid to be as far as possible and offer as many children the opportunity to join a club, children can only join 
ONE club, either the football OR the netball club.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Miss O'Donnell 
Office Administrator 

 
 

 
 
  


